
                  

   December 3, 2024

Dear Students,                         

For the Fall 2024 Semester, Friday, December 6th, will be the last full day of tutoring at the Math & Stats Lab and regularly scheduled Online Statistical 
Software Support.

However, during finals week, from Sunday, December 8th, - Friday, December 13th,  there will be limited in-person tutoring and online support available 
following this schedule: 

Online Statistical Support is here: https://american.mywconline.net/. 

For questions regarding tutoring, email quantsupport@american.edu.

Sincerely,
Quantitative Support 

Tutor Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Meet Patel (Math/Stats)(Online 
Statistical Software Support) 0:00 0:00

11 am - 1 pm, 4 - 5 pm  
(in person)

3 - 4 pm (in person), 4 - 5 
pm (online), 5 - 7 pm  (in 

person) 3 - 5:30  pm (online) 0:00
Yi-Hung (Harry) Lu (Stats)(Online 

Statistical Software Support) 0:00
5:30 - 7 pm (in 

person)
2 - 4 pm (in person), 
5:30 -7 pm (online) 11 am - 1 pm 5:30 - 7 pm 1 - 3 pm (in person)

Murtaza Jawid (Stats, MATH-170, 
and MATH-221)

3 - 7 pm
2 - 5:30 pm (in 
person), 5:30 – 
7 pm (online) 2 - 4 pm (online) 1 - 5 pm (in person) 0:00 0:00

Ashley Totten (Math/Stats) 0:00 1 - 3 pm 5 - 7 pm 0:00 12:30 - 2:30 pm 0:00
Eliana Dente (Stats) 3 - 7 pm 11 - 1 pm 0:00 0:00 12:30 - 2 pm, 4 - 5:30 pm 0:00

Jainab Khanam (Online Statistical 
Software Support 0:00 2 - 4 pm (online) 0:00 0:00 0:00 0:00
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